CoPro+ MAC

Bid Synopsis
For
Overhead Door Replacement & Installation

RFQu Issued & Publicly Posted: 01/23/2023 | Public Postings: o
Livingston Co. Website (livgov.com)

Solicitation: RFQu-LC-23-01 BidNet (bidnetdirect.com/mitn)
RFQu Due Date: 02/24/2023 Proposals Received: 2

The Evaluation Committee has completed evaluation of the proposals received for the Request
for Qualifications referenced above. The award is being recommended for a period of one (1)
base year, with the potential for four (4) additional one-year renewals at the discretion of the
County, for a total contract period not to exceed five (5) years.

The RFQu was publicly posted. Two responses were received as follows:

1.  Allied Building Service Company of Detroit, Inc.
2. Amerivet Services LL.C

Both bidders submitted their responses within the timeframe outlined in the RFQu, and both
met the minimum qualifications.

After internal discussions and discussions with the Michigan Association of Counties CoPro+
Program staff, it is being recommended that Livingston County host contracts for Overhead
Door Replacement & Installation on behalf of the CoPro+ Program. It was determined that
Allied Building Service Company of Detroit, Inc. and Amerivet Services LLC are both qualified to
provide these services, and there has been interest from other governmental entities in this
program.

The resulting contracts will be available to any Michigan public governmental entity (county,
city, township, etc.) and will offer a means for these entities to receive services without
duplicating the bid process. Livingston County would have the option to utilize these contracts
as much or as little as needed.



